
 
 
 
January 1, 2019 

  
Capital Metro Area – Atlanta District 

  

Atlanta District 
 
The original alert subject said closed.  However, the facility is not closed. 
 
The Atlanta NDC experienced a complete power outage late Monday evening, December 31, 2018.   The 
facility is projected to be without power until mid-day Wednesday, January 2, 2019.  Until further notice, 
the facility is continuing to accept drop shipments, however, please expect some delays with unloads.    
  

       Atlanta NDC 
1800 James Jackson Parkway NW 
Atlanta, GA 30369 

  
We will provide updates as they become available.  
 
 
 

### 

  
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    
Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 

  
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hi t reply and send us your request. 

  
Priv acy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy 
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